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Subject: Liverpool Hospital Multi-storey Carpark (SSD-10388)
Site Audit Statement, Condition D22

Dear Ms Muir,

| refer to your submission dated 31 October 2022 with a Site Audit Report and Site Audit Statement
submitted to the Planning Secretary in accordance with condition D22 of the project Development
Consent for the Liverpool Hospital Multi-storey Carpark (SSD-10388).

I note the Site Audit Statement:
e is accompanied by a Site Audit Report dated 12 October 2022 (Audit No TO-086-1) indicating the
audit was commissioned to assess the suitability of the site for its intended use;
e has been prepared and issued by Tom Onus, dated 12 October 2022, of Ramboll Australia Pty Ltd,
an independent Accredited Site Auditor under the Contaminated Land Management Act 1997; and
o certifies under Section A1 that the site is suitable for the hospital car parking facility.

Accordingly, | acknowledge receipt of the Site Audit Report and Site Audit Statement for our information
under condition D22 of SSD-10388.

| remind you to submit a copy of the Site Audit Report and Site Audit Statement to the Certifier if these
have not been submitted so far.

Please note that if there are any inconsistencies between the submitted documents and the conditions
of consent, then the requirements of the conditions of consent will prevail.

Also, please place the Site Audit Report and Site Audit Statement on the project website for public
access at the earliest convenience.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter, please contact Shiraz Ahmed at
shiraz.ahmed@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management
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As nominee of the Planning Secretary



